
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 7, 8 and 9 Students  

  

Our ref: 8792994 

  

7 June 2021 

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

RE: School Community Litter Pick - Monday 14 June 2021 

 

As you will no doubt be aware, one of our core values at South Hunsley is the importance of community and 

the contribution we all make to strengthening and developing this. 

As part of this work we are organising a student and staff community litter pick on Monday 14 June 2021 at 

3.40pm. This will involve picking litter in 3 separate areas of Melton in close proximity to the school. 

We hope that many students will wish to join our staff in this community event and would ask that any who 

do and are currently in Years 7, 8 or 9 complete the form below and return it to Mr Coulbeck by Thursday 10 

June 2021. Those who are involved will be asked to meet outside our riding changing rooms after school on 

Monday 14th June 2021 where there will be provided with the appropriate PPE and litter picking equipment. 

Students will then be allocated to members of staff who will accompany them on the walk around Melton with 

the litter pick finishing by 5pm.    

If you would like your son/daughter to be involved in this community project please complete the slip below 

and the Medical Consent Form and return to Mr Coulbeck by Thursday 10 June 2021. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Coulbeck 
Pegasus House Leader 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Community Litter Pick – Monday 14 June 2021 
 
I wish__________________________________ (Student Name) __________ (Form) to attend the 
Community Litter Pick.  
 
I have read and agree to the terms and conditions of the visit outlined in this letter.  
 
Signed______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) __________ (Date)  
 
Please return signed slip and Medical Consent Form to Mr Coulbeck by Thursday 10 June 2021. 


